
Vice  President  appreciates
British  Prime  Minister’s
stance  on  the  suffering  of
the Palestinian people in the
Gaza Strip
Ramallah, July 25, 2025 – Palestinian Vice President Hussein
Al Sheikh appreciates the British Prime Minister’s stance on
the killing, starvation, and unprecedented siege being imposed
on  the  Palestinian  people  in  the  Gaza  Strip.  Al-Sheikh
expressed his hope that Mr. Starmer will take a progressive
step by recognizing the Palestinian state and exert further
pressure to halt the humanitarian catastrophe being exerted on
our Palestinian people as a result of the ongoing war of
extermination being waged against them.
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